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Make a Space
for Reading

Create a comfortable, consistent space 
in your home where you can enjoy reading 
together and chat about what you have 
read. 

You might want to keep extra cushions 
or blankets nearby, to create a warm, 
inviting atmosphere. 

Check that the lighting is suitable for 
reading, so no one is straining their eyes.

If you make it a place where food and 
drink are welcome, 
then this signals that 
reading can be a 
social activity.

Glebe School

Autumn Term #2 - 17/11/23NEWSLETTER

7th Dec - KS5 Provision Parents’ Eve 
Bookings are open now on SchoolCloud. 
Please make your appointments by Sunday 
26th November.

CLICK HERE to book

A reminder to please let your Transport 
know if your child is not travelling home 

with them due to clubs or other activities on 
any given day.

As the weather is so variable at the 
moment, please make sure your child has 

a coat with them, even if the start of the day is 
warm - the temperature can drop very quickly.

We are delighted to announce that 
Shamilah Martin and Mona Farah have 

both been re-appointed as parent trustees 
for a further four-year term.  We would like 
to extend our thanks to them both for their 
ongoing commitment and support to the 
school and wish them well for their next term 
of office.

Please help us to re-accredit with 
NOS 2023-2024 
We are a National 
Online Safety 
Certified School, 
but we ne need your help to stay that 
way! Plelase make sure you sign up and 
complete one of these two courses, 
depending on your child’s age (they’re 
quick and informative!)

Sign up HERE if you haven’t already, then:

CLICK HERE if your child is 11 - 14

CLICK HERE if your child is 14 - 18

https://glebewestwickham.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://nationalcollege.com/categories/online-safety
https://nationalcollege.com/courses/os-for-parents-carers-of-children-aged-11-14
https://nationalcollege.com/courses/os-for-parents-carers-of-children-aged-14-18
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An incredible poem written by Katie 
W (year 10) for Remembrance Day 

is available on our webite. CLICK HERE to 
watch it!

A recording of last week’s E-Safety 
webinar is available on our website 

if you were unable to make it on the day. 
Please take the time to 
watch it if you can as it 
contains a lot of helpful 
advice for parents.
CLICK HERE to watch.

Well done to Year 11’s for managing their 
mocks so maturely.  One week down, one 

more week to go! Mock results will be sent out 
at the end of term.

KS5
As part of Sixth Form’s 
Enrichment programme, 
a group of students 
visited Joy’s Kitchen 
community cafe to see 
what it takes to be a 
volunteer.  Students had 
a tour of the premises, ordered drinks and 
practiced finding items and prices using the 
menu.  After Christmas, students will have 
the opportunity to volunteer at the cafe - 
pop in and have a cup of tea!

KS3/4
As part of their Life 
Skills programme, 
students have been 
completing tasks 
related to managing 
a home - from 
tidying and making 
the bed to choosing 
the right products for dusting.  Each week 

students practice 
and build on these 
skills for increased 
confidence and 
indpendence. 

Provision

Year 8 have been piloting a new education 
program in tutor time called ‘Votes for Kids’ 
which looks at current/ relevant topics 
going on in the world, facilitating a general 
understanding of the issues. Students then 
cast a vote on the topic, which can be 
compared to votes from other schools 
across the country. 

A number of the year group represented 
to school at an U14 football tournament, 
representing themselves and the school in 
an excellent manner. Well done!

Year 8

Students continue to enjoy their time at 
Bromley College on a Friday morning and 
the new level of responsibility that it brings.

Well done to Bradley H and Camron R who 
have both received student of the week 
award since returning after half term!

In other news; congratulations 
to 11B form tutor Miss 
Bromfield, who plays for 
Bromley FC Women. They 
beat AFC Porchester 3-2 in a 

tense match, scoring a winning 
goal in the dying minutes of the 

game.  This win has secured them a place 
in the second round of the Women’s FA 
Cup. We wait to see who they will take on 
on Sunday 26th November. Good Luck!

Year 11

https://www.glebe.bromley.sch.uk/news-and-events/news/remembrance-day-poem/
https://www.glebe.bromley.sch.uk/news-and-events/parent-training-and-webinars/
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Year 10 boys took part in an U16 football tournament at Long Lane (a competitive 
event with multiple schools) where our two teams came 1st and 2nd, a fantastic result!
Special mention to Alex for his performance between the sticks (that’s the goal for non-
footie folk), and also Andreas and Mouadh for their tenacity on the pitch.

Year 10 have also been working hard in English, producing a 
range of work to mark Remembrance Day. Katie W’s poem 
was read out in assembly and is available to watch (see 
page 1).

Year 10

7W have worked extremely hard on their 
Numeracy task over the last two weeks 
and have been learning to give relevant 
answers. Well done!

Year 7

Year 9 students have finished their first rotation in the technologies 
(DT/FT/IT/Textiles). Classes will now  switch to the next subject in their 
rotation. Well done to Ronnie and Tolu for their outstanding work 
in Textiles, and Mrs Martin highlighted Charley, Kieran and Jack’s 
achievements in FT this term.

In tutor time students have been working on their numeracy project, 
collecting leaves from nature and measuring them.

A special mention to 9M and 9K who collaborated on ‘Debate Monday’ to 
discuss current affairs.  

In Geography they are learning about volcanoes in the Ring of Fire; Mr 
Crabbe was truly impressed with the models they built in the Quad!

Year 9


